Reminder on the requirements of fishermen'’s basic training.

Anybody starting work on a UK registered fishing vessel, either a new start or a fisherman from abroad, must
complete the following training:

e  Seafish Sea Survival or STCW Personal Survival Techniques.
Within 3 months of completing the Sea Survival the following must be completed:

o  Elementary First Aid (Seafish or STCW);
e  Fire fighting (Seafish or STCW);
e Seafish Basic Health and Safety (there is no other equivalent to the Seafish course).

The Safety Awareness course MUST be attended between 6 months and 2 years after starting work as a
fisherman. The Basic Health and Safety Course must have been completed first.

All of the above courses are scheduled at the NAFC over the next few weeks:

e November6™ STCW Personal Survival Techniques
e November 7" Safety Awareness (Seafish)

e November8" Fire Fighting (Seafish)

e November 9" Elementary First Aid (STCW)

e November 27" Basic Health and Safety

e December 1" Safety Awareness
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